
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

Community Alert 
14th District (Shakespeare) 

Burglaries 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

About the Crime: 
• Unknown offender forced entry into the residence by prying open 

the back door.  The crimes occurred during the daytime while the 
victim is at work.  Once inside the residence, the offender took 
various property items. 

 

Incident times and locations: 
• 2900 block of North Wisner Ave on July 10, 2017 at 3:30pm   

• 2900 block of North Wisner Ave on August 8, 2017 between 5:30 
a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

 
About the Offenders: 

• Male Hispanic 25-35 years old 

 
What you can do: 
• Be aware of this crime 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious persons in your area 

• Be conscious of suspicious activity on your block  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the 
offender(s) including any vehicle description and license plate 
information. 

 
 

If you have any information contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North (312) 

744-8263 
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